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TASMANIAN SQUASH RACQUETS ASSOCIATION INC MEETING NOTES
Date 
May 7,  2017 via  Phone link
Time 7.00pm. 

1. Present 

Michael Brown, Julie Smith-Kingston, Anne Collins, Kent Harbutt and Robert Clyde. 

2. Apologies 
Leon Barnett, Leigh Mitchell and Diane Kinghorn  (advised absent until the end of July)
3. Confirmation of Minutes 
The minutes were accepted

Moved : Michael 
Seconder: Anne, Carried
4. Business Arising

Review of the Strategic Plan by committee and feedback. Anne commented that there is n allocation for communication of $1000 The Tas Squash website lacks good information especially contacts. Anne has offered to report to next meeting with some recommendations. Robert added that the Events Calendar should be loaded to the website. Michael remarked that it is a time consuming process. Robert has offered to assist Michael to upload this document.

Kent suggested that we need more analysis of this Strategic Plan and suggested that the full committee provide more input.  Further discussion required at the next meeting. 
5. Declaration of Interests 

None declared by committee attending 

6. Reports 
No reports have been submitted 

7. Correspondence
Notice from CEO of Squash Australia, Richard  Vaughan, that based on participation numbers the National Body hope to secure an additional $150k. 

There will be an audit by ASC and all States need to be able to verify their affiliated  players if required.
General Meeting of SA called, teleconference Monday 20th April, 7pm
Kent attended in Leon’s absence.

Changes to Constitution, 3 Elements

Removal of the mention of Rackets Association of Australia

Removal of the original company officers

Amendment to minimum number of board meetings to 5, instead of 4 a year.

These motions were carried.
8. Treasurer’s Report 

Michael  circulated his report by email .It was moved that this report by accepted.,

Moved : Julie

Seconded : Robert, Carried

Robert indicated that he is preparing to take up some School’s programs and asked the question, are there funds available. Michael indicated that half the allocation has been taken up and suggested that Robert contact Leon to clarify balance.  

Michael spoke about opening the account with B&E Internet Banking. The Committee fully support this recommendation. Michael suggested that there be at least 3 representatives. 
It was agreed there be 4 committee; Michael Brown, Kent Harbutt, Elizabeth Anne Collins and Julie Smith-Kingston. We require 2 signatories to authorize any payment.

9. Items of General Business
Kent spoke about his contact at Parsons Squash Club. Leon had alerted him that many players still participating in our Championships and also registered on the Matrix were not affiliated. Of most concern is Andrew Colqhoun, who is also coaching through other Clubs. Kent spoke with Andrew and his willing to affiliate. Andrew will also distribute the new affiliation flyer to promote to players at the Parsons Centre. 

Robert mentioned that Leon had offered to distribute the affiliation posters  to those State clubs who are unaffiliated with the State body. Julie indicated that she will be heading to Hobart in late May for the Juniors training camp and will bring posters to Hobart.

 10. Close and Set date for next meeting

Close: 8.07pm            

Next meeting    18 June  2017@  7.00pm. via phone link.
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